From: Dennis, Josh 
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 9:54 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Invitational Travel

Sir,

I have returned from travel to Washington DC, sponsored by the US Department of Homeland Security Science and Technology Directorate for the purpose of reviewing new technological advancements for first responders.

Thank you

Respectfully,

Josh

Joshua M. Dennis

The Chicago Fire Department

District Chief – Chief of Staff

